
 
Dear Drs. Stetson and Stachowiak, 
 
Thank you for supporting the School of Medicine Stethoscopes 
for Students. Your generosity allowed me to receive a TTUHSC 
branded stethoscope this year. I chose TTUHSC because of the 
strong sense of community, and your donation only 
reinforced this feeling! Thank you! 
 
Sincerely,  
Sanam Bhakta 




